
 

 

 
                                                                                                          

                                                                                                          
 
March 09, 2023 

 

DCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1020 

To All Members of the DCRB: 

RE: NEW DELAWARE INSURANCE PLAN MANAGER (DIPM) APPLICATION 

 
The DCRB is pleased to announce the upcoming launch of our newly created web application, 
the Delaware Insurance Plan Manager (DIPM) for Residual Market policy application submission. 
The DIPM application is set to launch on May 22, 2023.  
 
The new DIPM web application process will offer users the ability to create, edit, save, and submit 
policy applications, along with deposit payments, electronically to the DCRB.  
 
Please check the Residual Market section of the DCRB website for additional updates and 
announcements leading up to the launch.  
  
Questions regarding the new DIPM web application process should be directed to the DCRB at 
DIPM@dcrb.com. 
              

William V. Taylor 
President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com for more information about this and other 

topics. 
 

http://www.dcrb.com/dcrb/industry-resources/residual-market/
mailto:DIPM@dcrb.com

